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  August 5, 2025 
 
 

 
Lynn R. Valbuena, Chairwoman  
Yuhaaviatam of San Manuel Nation  
26569 Community Center Drive  
Highland, CA  92346  
  

Re:   Yuhaaviatam of San Manuel Nation Gaming Ordinance  
  

Dear Chairwoman Valbuena:  
  

I am writing with respect to the June 18, 2025 request of the Yuhaaviatam of San Manuel 
Nation (Nation) to the National Indian Gaming Commission to review and approve the Nation’s 
amended gaming ordinance. The adoption of the amended gaming ordinance by the Tribal 
Authorities was certified by Certification No. 2025-004 on June 11, 2025.   
  

Thank you for providing the amended gaming ordinance for our review. The ordinance is 
approved as it is consistent with the requirements of the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act and 
NIGC regulations. If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Senior 
Attorney Austin Badger at (202) 632-7003.  
                                                                              
         

 Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Sharon M. Avery  
Chairwoman (A)  
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